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Fun with optical illusions at Hengist Field Care Home

On Tuesday 16 April our Hengist Field Care Home residents had great fun with some optical illusion pictures.

We had a selection to try; with some you needed to count how many animals you could see, others required you to squint

your eyes to see the real picture, and some you needed to guess what you were looking at!

We all had a great time deciphering some fantastic optical illusions.

What do you see?!
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